
      Next Week’s Program                    This Week’s Program 

 

Ed Harrison                    
Memorial 

Golf Scramble 

Financial Support for: 

  Meetings:  2nd and 4th Wednesdays, 11:45am                                                                                   
Old National Bank Building, Downtown; Blue and Gold Room   

Mail Club at:   P.O. Box 15905, Evansville, Indiana 47716 - 0905 
www.evansvilledowntownoptimist.org 

Evansville Downtown Charitable Foundation, Inc.  

Mar 9th — Mark Scoular 
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Feb 24th — 
TBA 

"Helping Kids, Now and  
for the Future” 

Jeff Olsen, former and acting President for the month of February opened the meeting on this 
partly sunny, cold 23 degree day..  Jeff led us in the invocation, pledge and creed too. 
 
Returnees-Bob Shetler, Ron E., Michael Burk, Shaun, and maybe a few more I missed. 
 
Sunshine Report-Michael Burk gave us a positive report on his father Gary, stated he is feeling 
better and for the most part doing well, keep him in your prayers. 
 
Announcements: Board Meeting next Tuesday, February 16th at the Blue/Gold Room-Noon-
ONB, everyone is invited to attend. 
 
Sarge-Michael Burk received conscious    
money from Jeff, Ron, Sally, Ken Dennis, Bob 
and Shaun. 
 
One table answered the Trivia questions     
correctly-the 4th most populated state in the 
US is Houston, TX 
 
Half-pot went to Ron and he graciously       
returned it to the club, thanks Ron! 
 
Doc Bender gave us the Medical Minute on 
Idiopathic Pulmonary Fibrosis, he shared that 
there is not a known cause and very hard to 
diagnose, recently researchers have discovered 
2 new medications, symptoms include      
shortness of breath, chest discomfort,        
coughing, etc, Doc advised having a chest 
scan done every 5 years, Thanks Doc!! 
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Our speaker for the day was Mr. Ben Shoulders from Old National Bank. Ben works in the 
Commercial Lending Dept. and just recently decided to run for Vanderburgh County            
Commissioner.  Ben and his wife have 3 children. Ben has over 13 years of banking experience 
and is a graduate of Indiana University.  The commissioner is responsible for overlooking      
Burdette Park, Old Courthouse, bridges, county roads and numerous other projects that arise   
during his or her term. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank You Karen Morris for sending up a speaker at the last minute, Ben did a great job! 
 
 
See you at the next meeting! 
 
Dan Phillips 
 

 

           “Optimist OPTICS”- continued 


